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Nutrition Success Story 

 Best Food on the River! 

King Street Elementary School  
Best Food on the River!  

King Street Elementary School is a K-5 School with 400 students. It is a new school and with 
the new school announcement, a group of parents got together to provide healthy food for 
their children. The goal was always, and still is, to provide our students with nutritional meals 
at an affordable cost. The Board was formed one year ago, and it has 2 dietitians, a chef and 
business community partners. Their Vision is “Healthy Learning Learning Healthy”. The Board 
meets once a month to make sure they are on track. They have a wonderful team in the 
kitchen and a lot of community support! The Bowes family is one significant donor for the 
initiative. They donated $20, 000 and continue to donate on a regular basis to provide food 
for the students. Other businesses are donating as well and kids are eating healthy. They 
serve vegetables and fruits with every meal, and they serve water and white milk to drink. 
They also have successful breakfast program. The Board is excited to expand to two other 
schools soon. We are proud to share their Nutrition Success Story! 


